
Sunday 5th July 2020 

Dear Class 4 and families, 

I hope you are well. What good news that the Education Secretary has 

confirmed the intention for all school children to be able to return to school full 

time in September. I am really pleased too that so many of you will be coming in 

for the last two days of this term. 

The latest First News can be found here: https://schools.firstnews.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/sites/3/resources/FIRSTNEWS_733.pdf  

I received a link to a leaflet relating to the impact of cannabis, particularly on 

mental health, from Drug Education UK. They suggested sharing the leaflet with 

parents of children in Year 6 before they make their transition to secondary 

school. This is the link: https://www.drug-

education.co.uk/downloads/cannabis_info_leaflet.pdf They suggested, ‘This 

flyer is pitched more to secondary school pupils but has information that year 6 

should be aware of and teachers also. We recommend that adults read and 

extract the simplest information from the leaflet to share with the children.’ 

 

The local authority also contacted teachers to remind families of the support 

that they are providing for home learning. This can be found at 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/children-and-families/families-with-6-11-year-olds 

 

On behalf of Mrs Alves, please could any library books be returned by the end 

of this week. Also, please could any clarinets be returned and the Year 6 Maths 

SATs revision guides by the end of this week.  

 

I will be in touch again soon to update you on further ideas for home learning as 

we are now entering week 12! How quickly time has gone. Thank you to those of 

you who have done the history essay challenge about rationing. Your super work 

is now on the ‘Home Learning’ display in class. 

 

Have a great week. See you soon. 

 

Take care, 

 

Mrs Henden 
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